
 

 

 
18.11.19 
 
Dear Parents/Carers & Students, 
 

RE:  The last few weeks of a very busy term!!!  Some key dates & a catch up! 
 

Children in Need: 
Thank you for an excellent open morning on Friday – we have raised over £100.  It was 
a fantastic event where all staff and students worked so well together.  Thanks to Mrs 
Alesbrook for sorting me out! 
 

INSET: 
20/11/19 – school is shut so that Staffordshire County Council can deliver more 
training for all PRU staff across the county and some staff from each district can 
participate in emotional coaching.  
 

29/11/19 – school is shut so that staff can complete further follow up training 
from 20/11/19. 
 

KS 4 CAREERS VISIT TO NEC: 
KS 4 students will be going to Birmingham NEC Skills Show 9-2 on Thursday 21.11.9 – 
KS4 students provision is this trip, it is only KS3 students will remain at school.  KS 4 
students will be able to see  
 

Performance Review Day:  Reports & Progress 
19/12/19 – Yr 7-10 students and parents/carers are invited into school to talk with 
their Key Worker and share achievements and Autumn term report.  Key Workers will 
contact you for suitable times from 9-4pm 
 
10/1/20 – Yr 11 students and parents/carers are invited into school to talk to 
subject specific staff to share their progress and next steps in their final 5 months of 
school – it will go so fast!  Key Workers will contact you for suitable times from 1pm – 
4pm. 
 

Yr 11 EXAMS 
  OCT MOCKS have been undertaken and staff have planned the next steps for 

each students learning programme.  These mock exams also started the exam 
preparation process. 

 ACCESS ARRANGEMENTS – Yr 11 students are being tested to see if the exam 
board can give them any additional support. 

 DEC & FEB will see Yr 11 students to undertake more mock exams to help them 
prepare further. 

 JAN 7th & 13th GCSE MATHS EXAMS – school will be open 
only for Yr 11 students for these exams – further details to 
follow. 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


